
 

 

From: Joanne Waszczak <jwaszczak@hyattsville.org> 
Sent: Monday, February 12, 2024 12:23 PM
To: Carter, Debra F. <DFCarter@co.pg.md.us>
Subject: Reschedule hearing
 
CAUTION: This email originated from an external email domain which carries the additional risk that it may be a
phishing email and/or contain malware.

 
Hi Ms Carter,
 
I'm writing to advocate for the DSP-21001 hearing to be rescheduled from Feb. 26 to Mar.11. I feel
like a broken record because I've written a similar email so many times now, but I do think it's
important that we (county and city government) give members of the public (i.e., impacted parties,
advocates, subject matter experts) adequate time to review complex documents and prepare their
testimony. 
 
This time around, the deadline for testimony was set 4 days early due to the federal President's Day
holiday. Those 4 days are needed by members of the public who review and analyze documents on
their personal time. It would be fair and in alignment with County Council procedure to either
reschedule the hearing to the next meeting of Monday, March 11 or extend the deadline for
testimony/comments.
 
Thank you!
Joanne
 


